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FCSO Prepares for Thanksgiving Weekend 
Increased Patrols in Shopping Areas and on the Road 

Thanksgiving weekend is one of the biggest holiday shopping weekends of the year. The Flagler County 

Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) is preparing for large crowds to be present at several retailers throughout the 

county to help ensure the safety of the customers, retailers and their employees.  

 

 
 

FCSO will provide a highly visible uniform presence at business locations as well as traffic control and 

enforcement for traffic flow within areas that are expected to draw large crowds and traffic congestion.  

In addition to responding to calls for service, FCSO patrol units will increase patrols in business areas 

with patrol cars, bicycle and foot patrols.   

 

“The goal is to help prevent holiday crime opportunities,” said Sheriff Rick Staly. “Our deputies will 

work closely with retailers and the community to deter criminal activity and ensure a safe holiday 

shopping experience. But, the best offense is a good defense. Lock your car doors, put your shopping 
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bags in the trunk and, if it’s avoidable, do not carry cash.” 

 
 

Additional patrol units will be on the road as well conducting county-wide D.U.I. enforcement this 

Thanksgiving weekend. FCSO asks residents planning to celebrate the Holiday to also plan for a sober 

ride home. 

 

“There is no excuse for operating a vehicle under the influence,” Sheriff Staly said. “If we pull you over, 

there is no talking your way out of a D.U.I. arrest. You will be brought to the Green Roof Inn in our one-

way ‘taxi’and the nightly rate is much more expensive than a taxi.” 

 

FCSO wants to wish all of Flagler County a very Happy and Safe Thanksgiving! Remember to shop 

safely and drive responsibly! 
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